
From: Martinez, Victoria
To: Luchini, Christopher
Cc: P.M.; Matteson, Linda; Salazar, Jacqueline; Redondo, Michael; Mascarenas, Tessa Jo; Miera, Danielle; Pruitt,

Marie
Subject: RE: Board of registration
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 11:45:20 AM
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Good afternoon Chris,
 
Thank you for sending this. I have copied Linda and Jackie from the county manager’s office to
pass this along.
 
Victoria L. Martinez
Elections Manager I County Clerk Office
1000 Central Avenue Suite 240, Los Alamos NM 87544
505.662.8010  I  505.662.8008 fax
www.losalamosnm.us/clerk
 

Confidentiality Notice:  This email, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipients and may
contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act.  If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. 
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
From: Chris Luchini <cbluchini@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 10:53 AM
To: Martinez, Victoria <victoria.martinez@lacnm.us>; P.M. <machpublic@protonmail.com>
Subject: Board of registration
Importance: High

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I'm seeking the position on the board of registration representing the Libertarian Party of
New Mexico. I have served on this board in the past, and understand the requirements of
the office. 
 
I do not anticipate running for public office again in the next 4 years, so I should be able
to serve an entire term. 
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Thank you for consideration. 
 
Chris Luchini
 
sent from mobile therefore brief

ATTACHMENT A



From: Kyle Wheeler
To: Matteson, Linda
Subject: Board of Registration
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2025 8:18:59 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Linda,

I have heard that you need applicants for the Board of Registration. I am willing to be considered for this and to
serve if selected until June 30, 2025.

Sincerely,
Kyle Wheeler
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